
Colorado School of Mines 150th Anniversary Homecoming Weekend 
 
The Colorado School of Mines is celebrating its 150th Anniversary during Homecoming 
Weekend with campus events and sporting events starting Thursday, September 26 
through Saturday, September 28. Expect increased activity and traffic in and around 
campus during this period. 
 
For the full schedule of events and for tickets to the events, please visit the Homecoming 
website: Mines@150 Homecoming Schedule. 
 
Friday, September 27 from 4:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. “Blaster’s Bash” includes the unveiling of 
a Sesquicentennial Bell, a new monument in front of Guggenheim Hall. The event will take 
place on Kafadar and Stratton Commons, and in front of Guggenheim Hall. There is a road 
closure associated with this event: 

Closed from 3:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. (event time is 4:30 p.m. to 8 p.m.) 
Illinois Street from 14th Street to 16th Street (red on map) 
Detours: 
Northbound traffic will be detoured west on 17th St. north on Elm St., east on West 
Campus Rd, north on Maple St. (green route on map) 
Southbound traffic will be detoured west on 14th St., south on Maple St., west on 
West Campus Rd, south on Elm St. (green route on map) 

 

  
 

https://weare.mines.edu/s/840/19/interior.aspx?sid=840&gid=1&pgid=8673&content_id=12563#gsc.tab=0


Saturday, September 28 from 8:00 to 9:00 AM: Mines is sponsoring a Homecoming 5K 
race. 200 participants have signed up for the race. There will be brief rolling road closures 
associated with this event: 
 

 

 
 


